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What has been happening this week? 

In RE, we continued the Easter Story by learning about when Jesus was crucified on Good 

Friday. We explored why Christians call the day ‘Good’ Friday. 

In English, we have explored more settings from the book and used expanded noun phrases 

to write descriptions. 

In Maths, we continued with fractions and learnt how to add and subtract fractions. 

In Science, we explored whether plants need soil to grow using a range of materials to grow 

grass as well as learning about seed dispersal with cheeseballs. 

For World Book Day, we had an author visit, worked as a team to make and design dots, 

doodle and build towers. We shared our favourite books and had a visit from a paramedic. 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 
Work on the Wall: James and Barney for their great use of expanded noun phrases to 

describe the old man’s forest. 

Headteacher's Award: Courtney for showing love and fitting in so well to Otters and the 

school community and Brooke and Erin for love by consistently being the first ones to stop, 

look and listen when I ring the bell. 

Shining Stars: Erin x2, Brooke, Barney, Fred, Ruby 

Pupil Voice: “I love how cheeseballs can help us learn about seeds.” 

 

Reminders & Messages 

Parents Evening on Tuesday 12th and Wednesday 13th March. Please book via Dojo if you 

haven’t already signed up. I will send out reminders with your time on Monday. 

 


